

Office of the President

August 12, 2022

Dr. Steve C. Adamson
President
Erskine College
P.O. Box 338
Due West, South Carolina 29639

Dear Steve,

I am pleased to congratulate you upon your appointment as the eighteenth president of Erskine College.

Leading an institution of higher education is a high calling that is exciting, challenging, and fulfilling. As you navigate matters of vision, strategy, and day-to-day operations, may you experience great energy, remain rooted in humility, and effectively build trust throughout your constituencies.

Thank you for the invitation to your inauguration and festivities. I am sorry that I will not be able to attend in person. I trust it will be a deeply meaningful and inspiring day for you, your friends and family, and the campus community.

Sincerely

Paul J. Maurer, Ph.D.

President



The trustees, administration, faculty, staff, and students of Montreat College celebrate the inauguration of

DR. STEVE C. ADAMSON

as the eighteenth President of Erskine College

Friday, September 23, 2022 in the year of our Lord two thousand and twenty-two

Paul J. Maurer, Ph.D., President